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Property Owner’s Question

Landlords in the private rental sector question the new Programme for Government.  

Stephen Faughnan, Chairman of the Irish Property Owners Association, outlined his concern and disgust with some of the proposals:   “Once again, landlords are facing wipe-out.  How can we depend on a Government who renege on taxation commitment?  Why do we need a deposit retention scheme when only .02% of tenants in the country are affected?  Property owners are being subjected to unfair taxation and mounds of questionable legislation.  We are not prepared to be treated like pariahs any longer”.
He also requested that the Government clarify a statement in their Programme about Rent Supplement:  Rent supplement will only be paid to tax-compliant landlords registered with the PRTB and offering decent quality accommodation, to root out fraud.   
“Is the Government stating that they are going to pay the Landlords directly rather than the current situation where Rent Supplement is being paid to the qualifying tenant and not always passed on to the landlord?  This would be a welcome development and would help to “root out fraud”.  This would also help to keep vulnerable tenants in their accommodation.”
IPOA are now seeking urgent talks with the new Government and promise to continue the fight for property owners to be treated fairly.
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